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Dear	Citizens,	
I	am	a	71	year	old	Oregonian.	I	am	totally	in	favor	of	continuing	vote-by-mail.	As	an	
elder	with	medical	problems,	I	would	find	it	difficult	to	participate	in	an	election	
without	mail-by-vote.	To	put	it	simply,	it	works	so	why	break	it.	
	
Yours,	
Michael	C.	Hall	
2325	Tyler	St.	
Eugene,	OR.	97405	
541-543-8666	
michaelofhall@gmail.com	
	


